
 

 

MEMORANDUM 
 

DATE:  MARCH 27, 2020 

 

TO:   NHCN COMMUNITY MEMBERS  

    

FROM:  NORTHERN 570,474,571,475 

 

CC:     

   

SUBJECT: NORTHERN ROSSVILLE, FORT AND C-STORES– UPDATE 

CUSTOMER LIMIT 

    

 

In response to the CORONAVIRUS (COVID-19) Pandemic, and recent State of Emergency 

mandates sent down by the Province of Manitoba, the Northern Rossville and Fort locations 

along with C-Stores are requesting all individuals to limit the amount of people they bring along 

to shop.   
 

Effective Friday March 27, 2020 we will be limiting the amount of customers 

in our stores to 30 (thirty) at the mall and 20 (twenty) at the Fort. We will be 

limiting customers to 10 (ten) at the C-Store Quickstop and 5 (five) at the Fort 

Island C-Store. 

 

In order to ensure customers get access in a timely fashion, we will not allow 

any children in the store at this time. No child under the age of 16 is 

permitted.  
 

If possible, in order to maximize the number of people we can serve, please only have one 

person per household to shop at this time. This will ensure all customers get equal access to their 

needs. 

 

To ensure the health and safety of the staff work environment it is mandatory that all community 

members practice physical distancing when you are shopping and interacting with staff and exit 

the stores once purchases are completed.    

 

 

Thank you, 

Jason Winter 

Store Manager 


